86/0143/:43 and Q uccegs

36 RAUTAWHIRI ROAD, HELENSVILLE, AUCKLAND 0800 | 09-420 8640

25 October 2021

Community Update: Teaching and learning for Y11, 12 and 13 students update for Term 4

Kia ora Kaipara College Whanau

As notified in the last update, we are running teaching and learning for our senior students in the following
ways from this coming week (Term 4, week 2) until the end of Term 4, week 4. After this time, senior students
will be on study leave.
e Targeted workshops at school. Students who are required to attend these have been, or will be,
notified.
e Continue with their online learning at school while supervised. You will need to have registered your
child for this. We need to know at least 24 hours in advance if you would like your child to do this
e Continue to learn on-line at home.

The reason we have made this decision is so that we are able to manage and minimise the risks, thereby
protecting our students, their whanau and our staff under Alert Level 3, whilst ensuring that teaching and
learning can continue.

We ask some things of you in support:

e Please do not allow your child to attend school if they are unwell

e Be available to collect your child should they become unwell during the day or they fail to comply with
the expectations outlined below.

e Please do not allow your child to attend school if you have not registered for them to do so or they are
not required for a workshop (see above)

e Please go through the following requirements we have of your child if you have registered for them to
attend, or they are required at school for a workshop

Students are required to:

- Wear a mask at all times at school and on the bus. Masks can be removed for eating and
drinking.

- Arrive at school no earlier than 8:45am and stay onsite all day (8.45am-3pm) and will not be
permitted to leave the school grounds once on-site

- Bring their own food and drink and not share food. Food to be eaten outside only. The canteen
will not be open and drinking fountains are not to be used.

- Only come to school for the purpose of learning (we are not here to socialise)

- Stay in the areas designated by the teacher during break times (no mingling of students)

- Bring their own learning equipment as much as possible

- Wear school uniform

- Wear a mask on the bus to and from school (school buses will be running at regular times)

- Wash and dry hands frequently

- Cough and sneeze into their elbow

- Use hand sanitiser on entry to the classroom

- Follow school expectations (right place, right time, ready and focused, respect for self, others
and property)
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If you would like to register your child to come to school to be supervised to continue with their online learning

in the future, please complete this form Notification of attendance intention regarding onsite
learning . Please note we require 24 hours notice.

If you no longer require your child to be supervised doing their on-line learning at school, please contact Claire
Farnan cfarnan@kaipara.school.nz

All staff onsite will have returned a recent negative COVID-19 test result.

All students who are entered for external NCEA exams will have the opportunity to sit them. NCEA exams start
on the 22 November.

Year 9 and 10 students will continue to learn on-line at home until further notice.

Thank you for your continued support.
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Cindy Sullivan
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKYadce5YM7SH-axi6nrZFUd7M9htrPToAmzHXLmwYfUFLvA/viewform?usp=pp_url
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